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SQUIRRELS 
What a busy week squirrels have had! We are 

coming to the end of our final English text of this 
year: ‘Blue John’ by Berlie Doherty. This week we 
have been preparing for our final written piece. 
We have researched caves and found out how 
stalactites and stalagmites are formed, and are 

busy planning the letters we will write next week.  
In maths we have been using the grid method to 
multiply larger numbers. We also had a visit from 

the PCSOs this week who gave us a talk on 
internet safety.  

 

 

HEDGEHOGS  

 

This week Hedgehogs have been demonstrating their 
knowledge of skeletons.  We were amazed by all the 
things they knew and the vocabulary that they used.  

 

 
 

During our Olympic maths week, we have been 
investigating how far we can jump as well as 
how fast we can run. We estimated first then 

compared our results to our estimate. The chil-
dren have had a fantastic week. 

RABBITS  

To celebrate Olympic maths week, Rabbits 

have produced scatter graphs showing Usain 

Bolt’s different times when running the 100m 

over the years. We looked at any patterns 

and answered questions about these. We 

have also made bar charts to represent how 

many medals Great Britain won at the 2016 

Rio Olympics!   



ATTENDANCE 
This weeks attendance winners are 

the wonderful Grasshoppers with an 

amazing 97.8% attendance. 

 

Special mention to Dragonflies who 

achieved 97.3% attendance!  

 

Well Done Grasshoppers and Dragon-

flies! 

THE GREAT DARNHALL BAKE OFF 

Don’t forget about our 

Wellbeing Workers 

Great Darnhall Bake 

off!  

The category themes are: summer; 

animals or what makes you happy.  

All entries to be sent to 07710316490 

by 9th July.  

SPORTS DAY 

Next week, the children of KS1 and KS2 will enjoy Sport's Day. The 

children will enjoy events such as running races, egg and spoon, sack 

races and obstacle courses. Lots of fantastic rewards are available as 

the children will test their speed, stamina, teamwork and 

resilience skills whilst of course having lots of fun. 

PARENTS AND CARERS CAN NOT ATEND SORRY. 

 

Year 3-6 will have their 

sports day on Monday.  

 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 will 

have their sports day on 

Tuesday.  

SAMBA BAMBA 

Great news! All of our lovely chil-

dren will be taught 

Brazilian drumming by 

with wonderful Brian 

next week.  

FS & KS1 will have 

their sessions on 

Thursday and KS2 will have 

their sessions on 

NEW CLASSES  

INFORMATION 
 

On Monday the children will come 

home with a pack of information about 

September.  

This pack will  have exciting 

information about which class your 

child will be in next year! 


